
 

SHARS (School Health and Related Services) 
Program Acknowledgement 
In our continued effort to provide the highest quality education and services, McKinney ISD has 
been approved as a provider for the SHARS program, which allows the district to receive federal 
Medicaid reimbursement for medically necessary services provided to their special education 
students when the services meet the requirements of the state's School-Based Medicaid 
program and are provided in accordance with the students' IEPs (Individualized Education Plan) 


